

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE April 18th, 2022

WESTOBA CREDIT UNION MEMBERS ELECT NEW DIRECTORS

BRANDON, MB – Members of Westoba Credit Union (WCU) in District 1 & 3 went to the polls March 16th to elect the newest member of the Westoba Board of Directors. Voting closed March 25th, results are below:

District 1 (Brandon & MAXA) - Garnet McBurney (3-yr term)

District 2 (Carberry/Souris/Rivers/The Pas) Henry Maryniuk – Acclaimed (3-yr term)

District 3 (Killarney/Ninette/Cartwright/Swan Lake/Pilot Mound/Winnipeg) Douglas Kimani (3-yr term).

Leaving the Board is George Henderson after 6 years of service (2016 - 2022). Henderson served as Director in District 3 and held committee member roles including Chair of Policy Committee, and also Vice-Chair of Audit and Risk Committee.

The Board will elect new executive committee members immediately following the AGM meeting. The Westoba Board of Directors set the strategic direction for the organization considering the cooperative principles and needs of the membership. The new directors will officially take over their roles following Westoba's Annual General Meeting on April 25th, 2022

Pre-registration is required to attend Westoba's AGM. Members are asked to register online at www.westoba.com by Wednesday, April 20th at 5 PM.

##

ABOUT WESTOBA CREDIT UNION:

For more information contact: Karen Burton, Community Engagement Lead Westoba Credit Union Phone: 1-877-WESTOBA

Email: karen.burton@westoba.com